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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 3:46 PM
To: 'jameslooney@menawaterutilities.org'; 'mayor@cityofmena.org'
Subject: CAO Schedule Item Due

This is just a friendly reminder that per the requirements of CAO LIS 18-046 for the City Mena (AR0036692, AFIN 57-
00423), the following report is to be submitted to DEQ by July 10, 2023:   
 

 Submit semi-annual progress reports detailing the actions taken to implement the Collection System 
Rehabilitation and Treatment System Evaluation Plan, the number of SSOs that occurred during the reporting 
period, and the corrective actions initiated and completed during the reporting period. You may find further 
details in the “Order and Agreement” section of your CAO, located here: 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/downloads/WebDatabases/Legal/CAO/LIS_Files/18-046.pdf.  

 
You also have another report due on July 15, 2023: 
 

 Submit a progress report detailing the progress made toward compliance. 

You are welcome to send these reports via email to water-enforcementreport@adeq.state.ar.us or you may send them 
directly to me at Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us. My direct line is 501-682-0758 should you have any questions about 
this report. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter,  
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


